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     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-Mineola) recently visited the Williston Park Library to view

new improvements which were made using $25,000 in state funding. Senator Martins

secured the state funding for the Library. 

     Using the funds, the library upgraded technology at the service desks, thereby allowing

staff to assist patrons in a more efficient manner. The library also repainted and installed

new carpeting in its reading and staff areas.



     “These improvements will enhance the services the Williston Park Library provides to the

community. Congratulations to the Library on a job well done,” said Senator Martins.

     "We are so thankful and appreciative of Senator Martins' support of our library. With his

previous grant of $10,000 and this current grant of $25,000 we were able to improve service

and give our library a more inviting, updated and cohesive look," said Library Director Donna

McKenna.

     Senator Martins (center) is pictured with Williston Park Mayor Paul Ehrbar, Williston Park

Library Director Donna McKenna, Library & Village of Williston Park Trustees and staff, and

members of Friends of the Williston Park Library as they thank him for securing the state

funding which allowed the Library to make the improvements.


